Wirral's Covid-19 cases are rising



Keep social distancing



Wear a face covering



Wash your hands

Got symptoms?
Self-isolate. Get tested.
wirral.gov.uk/test



Keep.Wirral.Well.







The number of people with COVID-19 is rising in Wirral and we all need to do the right things to stop it spreading.

We are quickly adding more testing sites and locating them across Wirral in our town centres such as Birkenhead and Bebington.

The most up-to-date information about testing in Wirral, including locations, dates and how to order a Home Testing Kit is available at www.wirral.gov.uk/test or call 0151 666 5050.

Please can I remind you that if you're meeting up inside, it should be no more than six people from two households only. This includes the pub and eating out. Guidelines for socialising are at gov.uk/coronavirus

If you experience any symptoms you MUST selfisolate and get a test.

Thank you and best wishes

Julie Webster
Director of Public Health for Wirral



Keep.Wirral.Well.

202SEP201M

